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Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 
 

Saul Corpus, Colby Duyck, Rob Freel, Kevin Goss, 

Tyler Griffith, Matthew Hayden, Scott Magers,  

Jonathan Modie, Dennis J Moran, Davis Nase and 

Bradley Steutz. 

Our 2023 annual fundraising banquet dates 

are set for March 25, 2023 at the same venue 

as this year, the Wingspan Event Center. 
You can call or email Melody Kind to reserve your seats 

now—prices will remain the same as they were for our 

2022 fundraiser. The flyer will be out in later newsletters 

however you can use the same one that’s online at our 

webpage www.TualatinValleyOHA.com or that were in pre-

vious newsletters for a guide if you want to get a jump on 

reserving your seats/tables.  

***Youth Event Volunteers needed*** 

Interested in volunteering at our booth at the I’m Hooked 

event out at Henry Hagg Lake June 4th & 5th? Shifts start 

early something like 6:30am—12 and 12—4. Contact Shel-

ley Kind at 503-522-8723 to sign up or find out more infor-

mation. 



THANK YOU to Leland Brown for  

being our guest Speaker.  

Leland spoke on what lead is doing to 

our environment and how it causes 

sickness in birds and fish feeding on it 

then it trickles up the food chain to 

our bigger wildlife and of course, hu-

mans. It’s amazing that you can make 

a huge difference, simply by switching 

over to non-lead ammunition.  

Leland Brown, has directed the Non-lead Hunting Education Program at the Oregon 

Zoo since 2015. An avid outdoorsman, he works to build collaborative partnerships be-

tween hunting and non-hunting conservation communities to increase the use of non-

lead ammunition. Leland helped found the North American Non-lead Partnership in 

2018, to maintain our wildlife conservation and hunting heritage. He has worked as a 

wildlife biologist in a number of diverse ecosystems, with particular focus on invasive 

species management, landscape conservation, and endangered species recovery  

programs. Leland hunts whenever he can.  

Congratulations —  

Left is Weston Keller,  

Middle is Sean Ringen and 

Bo McMillian and Right is-

Joe Kind. 



Here are some pics from our banquet, thank you everyone! 

Top left is volunteer Cassie Boland. Top right is Dart game winner, Blake Spic-

er. Middle left is Grab Bag winner, Jeffrey Olson, middle right is Veterans in 

Attendance winner, Fred Tice. Lower left is Plinko winner, Hunter Brown and 

lower right is Winners Choice winner, Chris Davis. 



 

THANK 

YOU FOR 

SUPPORTING 

OHA! 

Steven Johnson our Bird Hunt winner, Jean Jackson our BATFE raffle winner. Luke Olson our Dinner line gun 

winner with son Jeffrey. Volunteers Tyler Joramo, Melinda Fischer, Karen Vanderzanden & Cassie Boland 
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The May Chapter Meeting is May 17th at Prime Time Restaurant & Sports Bar. 

Come at 6 for dinner with the board, the meeting starts at 7pm. 

 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $120 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 730 members This will be in the 

form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an 

email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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